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Dear AnzoUSA Lamp Purchaser:

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Highway Traffic and Motor
Vehicle Safety Act.

AnzoUSA has decided that certain Performance Lamps which it imported into the United States fail to
comply with Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard (FMVSS) No. 108, “Lamps, Reflective Devices, and
Associated Equipment.” Some combination lamps are not equipped with amber side reflex reflectors. The
absence of amber reflectors on these lamps decrease lighting visibility and could cause a vehicle crash to
occur.

The parts, identified on the enclosed form, are affected. For this reason we ask that you arrange for our
RMA department to resolve this issue without delay. The return of the identified parts will be handled free
of charge.

AnzoUSA will honor all returns of the combination lamps identified on the enclosed list and will refund the
full credit to your account.

If you have any problem returning parts and obtaining the applicable credit, please contact your AnzoUSA
Account Executive at 1 (909) 628- 1440. An Account Executive will arrange for prompt attention to your
return authorization.

If you believe that AnzoUSA has not provided you with a free remedy in a reasonable amount of time, you
may submit a complaint to the Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 400
Seventh Street, SW., Washington, DC 20590; or call the toll-free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1 (888) 327-
4236 (TYY: 1 (800) 424-9153); or go to hitp://www.safercar.gov.

We regret any inconvenience which this action may cause you. However, we are concerned about
consumer safety and would like to resolve this issue immediately.

Thank you for your attention on this matter.
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